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ULARP has been busy.   

The fall newsletter is at-press, and should arrive soon, filled with planned activities and seminars 
that are upcoming.   

The Homecoming Brunch, with Dani Busboom-Kelly as guest speaker, drew 48 participants on 
October 16th.  On the 29th, ULARP members heard a presentation that included  a number of not-so-
well-understood facts about hospice care and Hosparus Louisville.  The primary message to take 
away is to talk about palliative care and end-of-life scenarios with your family, no matter your age or 
health status. 

The Holiday Luncheon is scheduled for December 4, 11:30am to 1 pm, at the University Club. 
ULARP will send representatives to the next Employee Success Center retiree reception, to be held 
on Friday, January 17.  

ULARP is investigating whether any of our benchmark institutions include a retiree appointment on 
their Boards of Trustees.   

At its November meeting, the Board will meet with Josh Hawkins to discuss the viability of an 
Alumni Award. 


